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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate Amendments to HB 1684 allows any military surplus vehicle to be tagged and 

operated on streets and highways in Oklahoma. The measure provides that the owner of any 

military surplus vehicle that, due to the age of the vehicle, was unable to receive a tag after 

November 1, 2022 is not to be assessed any penalty for having an expired registration. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Senate amendment to HB 1684 provides that the owner of any military surplus vehicle that, 

due to the age of the vehicle, was unable to receive a tag after November 1, 2022 is not to be 

assessed any penalty for having an expired registration. The measure does not materially alter the 

prior fiscal impact statement. Therefore, the measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal 

impact on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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